
 ‘There is a real willingness
to learn from the scheme,

and to listen to what people
want and change

accordingly’.

What do our stakeholders say?

“The continuity of the service/staff team
really builds a level of trust and respect –
the team really know and understand the
people we support and ensure they seek

the views of the people who live in Shared
Lives separately to our support and

monitor meetings.”

The scheme really advocates
for the people in Shared Lives,
as they know and understand
the real needs of individuals’.

 “The service is bespoke to the needs of both
the individuals who use Shared Lives, and to
the Shared Lives carers who are supervised
by the scheme. We are all different and the
scheme and its workers truly recognise and

embrace this.”
“The pandemic really highlighted
the strengths of the scheme, and
the robust mechanisms of support
from individual workers, to that of

individual Carer networks. The
resilience of the Scheme and

Carers is amazing.”Apart from their (the scheme’s)
own ongoing support, the team
have regularly provided access
and links to a wide variety of
support agencies and support

events.   

In our 30+ years of being “Shared Lives Carers “
we have been supported by many teams. The

current team in our opinion is exceptional in its
support of Carers & the people we support. We
appreciate how professional & approachable

they are & we admire their commitment &
involvement with the local community. In these

uncertain times we really value the consistency &
reliability provided by the Shared Lives team. It
has been extremely beneficial to the people we
support. We hope to continue this partnership

for many years to come

The scheme is all
so well managed

which gives carers
confidence in it

Carers feel
valued and an
integral part of

the scheme.
The scheme has provided
opportunities for carers

and people we support to
meet together for social

events.

"We feel value and listen to.
We feel as though our

concerns, if we have any, are
taken seriously ..... and we feel

very encouraged by the
professionalism of the staff that
we have met at Shared Lives. "


